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Hanover-Horton High School

10000 Moscow Rd.

Horton, MI 49246

(517) 563-0101  EXT. 414

Bill.Flint@hanoverhorton.org
www.williamflint.weebly.com

Hanover – Horton High School

September 8th, 2015
Dear Parent or Guardian:
It’s that time of year again.  Welcome back to another school year.  If you are anything like me, you will miss the fun activities that summer brings, but like vacations, it is enjoyable to return home and get back into the routine.  In this letter I have included a few guidelines and forms for you to sign.  Please be sure to sign the forms and have your student return them to Major Wars.  It is your student’s first assignment.  

I do not want to take up too much of your time, but I do want to tell you about a few items:

· Unfortunately throughout the year, some students do not do assignments or do not do them well.  Therefore, I offer my students the opportunity to come before or after school to make up the assignments up to 70% of what that assignment was worth.  He/she must stay 30 minutes and complete the assignment or work on school assignments to receive the 70%.  This offer is only for basic homework and some in class assignments, NOT TESTS or projects. However, the tests can be hard for some students, therefore they may have an opportunity on some tests to take an alternative assignment if he/she did not perform well.  This is not for every test, but the more difficult ones.  
· Students need to be prepared when arriving to class.  I expect each student to have a pen or pencil, spiral notebook, folder, with her/him.  Students will need the notebook for notes and to keep a vocabulary list and other big ideas.  He/she should also have done that day’s assignment and have taken care of any needs prior to class.  If this is a problem, please contact me and we can arrange something.   

· There is NOT a book for this class.  The information will come in the form of readings, projects, projects by other students, activities and notes.  Many of the points available will come from projects and tests.  There is no extra credit.  
· Students need to pick up work they missed the day they return from an absence.  This should be done before or after school or in between classes.  Missed tests will have to be made up before or after school or the day the class reviews the test.  
· Plans for the week and most assignments can be accessed online.  If a student is not in class he/she may still view/download it through www.williamflint.weebly.com .  If it is not permitted to be put online they may pick it up from me the next day.  This should be done before or after school or in between classes. Missed tests will have to be made up before or after school or the day the class reviews the test.  

( Over )

· I do not allow cell phones or media devices in class.  I will confiscate any electronic device that is used (looking at a phone counts as using it) without permission.  If I have to do this twice it will be given to the office with a referral.  Habitual offenders will need you to pick these up if it becomes a problem.  Thank you. 

· Required attendance as per the policy in the student handbook.  My class will be run according to the new meanness/bullying program. 
If you would like further information regarding the above or other matters, you may consult the guidelines your student received or you may contact me.

Finally, if possible I would like to have your email address.  I normally check my email on a daily basis.  If you have email, it has shown to be a good way to keep in contact.  Therefore, again if you would, please print your email below.  The district also has an excellent program called Powerschool.  If you are unfamiliar with it, it gives you immediate access to your student’s grade provided you have the internet available.  The grade is updated as soon as I click save.  If you would like to contact me, my email is Bill.Flint@hanoverhorton.org   My phone number is also at the top of the first page.  
Parent Name (printed) ___________________________________

Parent Signature _______________________________

Student Name (printed) __________________________________

Email address (if different than one already given to high school)

______________________________________________

Thank you and enjoy the school year,

William J. Flint 

Major Wars Teacher














